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	Space Camp for Interested Visually Impaired Students

190 Armstrong St.
Romney, WV  26757

http://www.scivis.org
Dan Oates, Coordinator

Cell (304) 851-5680

dan@scivis.org



To:  Principals, Attendance Directors, Superintendents, Parents, etc.

From:  Dan Oates, Coordinator, 

Space Camp for Interested Visually Impaired Students (SCIVIS)

Date:  Sept. 28, 2017
Subject:  School Absence


Please allow this letter to serve as an excuse for 



.  He has been attending Space Camp for Interested Visually Impaired Students (SCIVIS) located in Huntsville, Alabama from Sept. 23-28, 2017.

The camp was attended approximately 175 blind and visually impaired students from 24 states, Australia, Belgium, Belize, Canada, Costa Rica, Greece, Haiti, India, Ireland, Israel, Romania, St. Lucia and Trinidad & Tobago.  Your student participated in activities involving space science, math, and the Expanded Core Curriculum, which pertains specifically to the education of blind and visually impaired students. Space Camp Activities are correlated with National Science Education Standards (http://www.tsbvi.edu/space/science-standards.htm). 

As coordinator, I would be willing to assist with any additional questions.  Please contact me at the information below.

Daniel P. Oates 
Dan Oates

190 Armstrong St.
Romney, WV  26757

(304) 851-5680

dan@scivis.org 

http://www.scivis.org
